Ellis, Janie

From:
Sent:
To:

Cc:
Subject:

Dear Sheila:

John Balk [batk@engr.uky.edu]

Wednesday, April 25, 2012 3:23 PM

Kim Anderson

Brothers, Sheila C; Sweigard, Richard J; John Balk
Re: Program Change for Chemical Engineering

As per your instructions in your email to Rick Sweigard, I am submitting the information you
requested regarding the program change for Materials Engineering due to the changes in the
hours for chemistry courses. Please note that the change in the number of hours is a net +1 hour
change, due to the fact that CHE 105 is increasing by 1 hour.

A. Degree name and major: BS in Materials Engineering. Materials Engineering
B. Home Academic Department and College. Chemical and Materials Engineering. College of

Engineering

C. Current number of credit hours: 133 Proposed number of credit hours: 134
D. Date of Internal Approvals: Department: April 25, 2012 College: April 25, 2012.

Please let me know if you need further information regarding this approval. I also can submit a

course change form later today.

Thanks,
John Balk

DUS for Materials Engineering

Dept. of Chemical and Materials Engineering
177 F. Paul Anderson Building

University of Kentucky

Lexington, KY 40506

Phone: 859-257-4582

Fax: 859-323-1929




